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TIME: 
PLACE: 

Centerville City Council 
Work Session Meeting 

September 15, 2014 
7:00 P.M. 
Centerville Municipal Building 
Mayor Mark Kingseed 
Deputy Mayor Brooks Compton 
Councilmembers: John Beals 

Paul Gresham 
Belinda Kenley 
John Palcher 
JoAnne Rau 

Clerk of Council Debra James 
City Manager Gregory Hom 
Finance Director Steven Hinshaw 
City Planner Andrew Rodney 
Public Works Director Douglas Spitler 
Assistant to the City Manager Jennifer Wilder 
Assistant to the City Manager Kristen Gopman 
Economic Development Administrator Nathan Cahall 
Municipal Attorney Scott Liberman 

Mr. Hom reviewed the following items on the Consent Agenda for the Council Meeting: 
• the resolution accepting the Amounts and Rates as Determined by the Budget 

Commission 
• the resolution accepting the salt bid from Cargill, Inc. with an 88% increase in price 

over last year 
• the resolution accepting the bid from John R. Jurgensen for the 2014 Citywide 

Asphalt Pavement Repairs 
• the resolution accepting the bid from Brumbaugh Construction, Inc. for the North 

Village Drive access at Woodboume Library 

Mr. Hom noted that an ordinance was on the agenda to amend appropriations by $70,145 for 
start-up costs associated with the creation of a Mayor's Court in 2015. It was still uncertain whether 
Kettering Courts might make a counteroffer on expenses to deter the City from moving forward. The 
ordinance was tabled at the August 18 Council Meeting to allow for more information to be 
compiled. Since then, Council had concurred to move forward. 

Mr. Hom advised that a ribbon cutting for Costco Wholesale was being planned for 
November 12 or 13. He said he would inform Council of updates. 


